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Public invited to discuss the future use of the Nettleton Elementary

School site

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth City Planning Division will be hosting a community meeting to discuss the
opportunities for future use of the Nettleton Elementary School site.

The community meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 25, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room at
Historic Central High School, 215 N. 15t Avenue East. The public is invited to come and share your views and
comments regarding future possible uses, potential development for the site, and current and future zoning

changes.

Questions can be directed to Charles Froseth, Land Use Supervisor with the Planning Division at (218)

730-5325.
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